
From: General Secretary LBBUI  
Sent: Thursday 12 March 2020 19:03 
Subject: Notice of Annual General Meeting - April 26th 2020  
 
 
 

NOTICE 

To All Members of the Leinster Badminton Council 

The Annual General meeting 

 

Dear All, 

As already advised and for the purpose of enabling nominations for the role of Officers of 
membership of the Executive, Notice is hereby given that the AGM of Leinster Badminton 

will take place in Baldoyle Badminton Centre, Baldoyle on April 26th at 2pm. 2020 

 

Please find attach Nomination forms for Vacancies (President and 3 Committee members) 
on the Executive committee. Please note that they must be returned to Whitehall Road by 

April 6th, 2020. 

 

In the event that the AGM will be cancelled, I will be in touch nearer to the date to advise 
you accordingly. 

 

 

If you have any query on the above, please let me know. 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Betty  
Acting General Secretary 
 

 


